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JUNE 28, 2023, SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 
 

 
The Stanton School District Board of Directors met at 8:00 AM on Wednesday, June 28, 2023, at the High School 

Library for a Special Meeting. President John McDonald called the meeting to order with Directors John McDonald, Zach 
Ward, and Cameron Lewellen present. Additional attendees were Superintendent David Gute, Principal Katie Elwood, 
and School Business Official, Stephanie Burke. 
 
PUBLIC PRESENTERS  

There were none. 
 
APPROVAL OF AGENDA 

Motion by Lewellen to approve the agenda, second Ward.  All in favor.  Motion carried.   
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 Motion by Lewellen to approve the hiring of Taylor Hunt as P.E. and Health Teacher, contingent upon obtaining 
licensure, second by Ward. All in favor.  Motion carried. 
 Motion by Ward to approve agreement between Stanton School and Boeye Tech & Design LLC for IT managed 
services for 2023-2024, second by Lewellen.  All in favor.  Motion carried. 
  
ADJOURNMENT 

President McDonald adjourned the meeting at 8:04 a.m.  
 
 
           ___________________  

John McDonald, President    Stephanie Burke, School Business Official & Board Secretary 

        


